
 
 
 

We are glad to announce that our new crosswalk is ready for use.  The new crosswalk will serve pedestrians traveling east.   Our previous crossing 
point will continue to serve pedestrians going north across Pony Express Parkway. 
 
To assist drivers turning at  the light at the junction of Pony Express and Hidden Valley Parkways, we are moving all eastbound pedestrian 
crossings to the new crosswalk.  
 

  

HIDDEN HOLLOW SCHOOL CROSSING CHANGES. DISMISSAL.  November 2021 

A goal we all can 
agree on:  
 
SAFETY FOR ALL 
STUDENTS AND 
PATRONS. 
 
To accomplish this, 
we want to keep 
children and traffic 
separate and 
predicatable, both 
for pedestrians and 
drivers. 
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